Three containers with
thousands of used needles
found on Nash Road

A large plastic bin and two boxes containing thousands of used
needles were discovered by a trash disposal driver on the side
of Nash Road in New Bedford today. There were no clues to
where the containers originated from or why they were left on
the side of the road.
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